Town of Rockford April 2019

Spring Has Finally Sprung!!!
There are lots of things happening in Rockford this spring:

The Southeast Spokane County Fair Association received grant money from the De-
partment of Agriculture to replace the animal barn at the fairgrounds.
Demolition has already begun, so watch for the new construction, soon!

The Fair Association has also acquired grant money from Innovia Foundation to re-
place the playground equipment at the Town Park. They will be working with Public
Works to get this project completed.

The Annual FredNecks Frog Regatta Festival is Saturday, April 20, 2019. Check the
out www.rockfordwa.com for a full schedule of events.

The Rockford Easter Egg Hunt is also Saturday, April 20, 2019 at 10am sharp.
Both events are sponsored by the Lion’s Club and are held at Primeland Park.
Thank you to our local service clubs, for helping make Rockford a more beautiful and
functional place to live!

There have been a reports over the last couple years of
cougar sightings around town. Here’s what you can do:
Call Washington Fish and Wildlife Department at

Have a

Happg easter!!!
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509-892-1001 to have the information passed on to one of
their enforcement officers. The more information the better,
and as timely as possible. You are also welcome to report to

the Town however we do not have the resources to handle the
matter directly.
For more information about living with potentially dangerous
wildlife, check out the
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife website at
wdfw.wa.gov.
They also have a specific page about cougars.

20 W Emma Street 509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm



